
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
October ï Settling in! 
Dear Parents and pupils,  
October already. What a busy month we have 
had. Our digital webpage newsletter has gone 
out to those of you who subscribed to our email. 
This will give you lots of information on our 
school events last month. It also has upcoming 
dates of interest.  

We have lots to do and we are getting ready 
for our Hallowe en  Woodland Wonder . If you 

can help at all come along to our PTA meeting 
on Mon day 15th  October  at 9.15  am in the 

parent room .  
 

 

¶ We continue to need parent help for school 

events this year: Our Halloween 

Woodland Wonder is on 

Wednes day 2 4 th  October, we also 

need Christmas Fundraiser ideas 

and parent volunteers to run our parent room 

coffee mornings  or parent classes .   Come along 

to our PTA meeting s on Monday 15 th  

October at 9.15 am and 2.15 p m in the 

parent room.  

¶  

Our Macmillan Coffee 
Morning ï raised a total of 
£493.70. Thank you for your 
generosity, for all your baking 
and for turning up to buy our 
buns and cakes. Well done 
P6 & P7 for organising a 
great day! Left over treats 
went to the hostel. 
 

Roots of Empathy 
Our Roots of Empathy 
Programme starts this 
month with our new 
teacher baby Mia 
coming to school to help 
teach Primary 4 all about 
empathy and emotions. 

We are really looking forward to our family visits. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Shared Education 
This year we will begin our 
Shared Education Programme 
with Edenbrooke Primary. Our 
P4-P7 classes will be learning 
and practicing Mindfulness with 

the Paws-b programme from Aware. We hope these 
sessions will help the girls to gain skills which will 
support managing academic stresses, their 
resilience and positive Mental Health throughout 
their lives. 
 
Shared Education 
Shared Education Week is celebrated this week 
and our P4 pupils will be heading to Girtwood 
Community Hub to launch Shared Education with 
our friends from Edenbrooke Primary School. 
 
Library week 
As part of library Week NI some of our classes will 
be going to visit Ardoyne Library. Reminder that the 
library also has AR Books available for pupils to get 
some more Star Points! 
 
 
Curriculum Meetings 
Curriculum meetings have been a great success 
this year. Thank you to all those parents who 
attended.  
 
Parent Teacher Interviews: 
Our 1-1 parent interviews have been organised for 
the afternoons of Wednesday 24th and Thursday  
25th October 2018.  
They will take place in the school hall and 10 
minutes has been allocated for each child. Times 
given are a guide and parents will have a queue 
system in place. 
 
 To facilitate these meetings pupils will finish at 
12.30 both days.  NI Parent Week runs this week. 
 
School Lunches and buses will be provided.  School 
will be closed on Friday 26th October. 
 
Early closing Wed 24th Thur 25th  school will be 
closed on Fri 26th October for Staff Training. 
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